Pilon, Janet

Subject: Application

From: dave antunes

Sent: November 21, 2023 12:21 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Application

Esteemed clerk,

My name is Dave antunas and I have been a resident of Hamilton for over 30 years. I am very concerned at the city's decision to make disabled buses inaccessible to the disabled.

I am also incredibly disappointed in the fact that the only application that I could find online was in PDF which is unusable by blind people for the most part. And then when I went back to check there was no application for ferrisist. We are just over a month away from the change and you are giving us no time to fix this.

I have many concerns that I would like to speak to the council about, and have been giving your email from our Ward 3 counselor.

I am visually impaired and think it would be very helpful if you could send me the application or tell me what data you need.

Thank you so much, Dave Antunes